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19 April 2007 

To:
The Chairperson


Practice Based Commissioning Consortia


East of England

Dear Colleague

Fully implementing practice based commissioning is a top priority for the SHA. PBC will align clinical and financial decision-making, and has the potential to transform the way in which services are delivered.

As part of this work, we want to establish a dialogue with leading figures from PBC groups across the East of England. We want to hear directly from you how PBC is progressing locally, what the hurdles or barriers are, and whether or not you are receiving the support you need.

Therefore, we would like to invite you and your peers from consortia and practices across the region to a workshop here in Fulbourn on the 7th of June from 10 am to 1 pm. Neil McKay, Chief Executive of the Strategic Health Authority will be chairing the meeting.

Please fill out and email the slip below by the 11th May to let us know of your attendance.  We very much appreciate and value your input and commitment to practice based commissioning and hope that you will be able to attend.

Yours sincerely,


Dr Paul Watson 

Director of Commissioning

East of England SHA

( ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please fill out and email your reply to nsctemp10@eoe.nhs.uk by Friday, 11 May 2007

	Name:
	

	Consortia: 
	

	Email:
	


Please ‘drag and drop’ the tick into the appropriate box  (
	I will be attending
	

	I will not be attending 
	


Chief Executive:  Neil McKay
Chairman:  Keith S Pearson JP

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

NHS East of England represents the East of England Strategic Health Authority


